
 

 

 

 

The Prime Minister 

10 Downing Street 

London SW1 

 

3rd February 2015 

 

Dear Prime Minister,  

 

We call on you to remember the promise that you made before the last General 

Election: “No ifs; no buts; there will be no Third Runway” and to reject any plans that 

might come forward for a third runway at Heathrow. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Angie Bray MP 

Zac Goldsmith MP 

Kate Hoey MP 

Caroline Lucas MP 

Mary Macleod MP 

John McDonnell MP 

John Randall MP 

Andy Slaughter MP 

Baroness Jenny Tonge 

 

John Stewart, Chair HACAN 

Neil Keveren, Chair Stop Heathrow Expansion 

Natasha Fletcher, Teddington Action Group  

Elise Parkin; Brockley Aircraft Noise;  

Peter Willan, Chair Richmond Heathrow Campaign 

 

 


